
 

 

November 18, 2019 

 

 

The Greater Lewisville Area Soccer Association (GLASA) is a non-profit organization 

committed to promoting youth soccer in a safe and friendly environment.  GLASA will be 

awarding $6000 in scholarships to qualified students graduating from Lewisville area high 

schools. 

These scholarships are open to all soccer participants who contributed to the success of 

soccer in the Greater Lewisville Area, including players, referees, coaches, or other 

volunteers.  These are not athletic scholarships targeted to the elite player.  The 

committee will consider the applicant’s academic performance, extra-curricular activities, 

essays, and contributions to the soccer community.  A transcript and resume may be 
attached if available. 

Please inform your students of this opportunity and encourage them to fill out the 

application.  The application is attached.  Make as many copies as needed or distribute 

electronically.  The applications must be received by March 2, 2020.  Winners will be 
announced April 1st. 

We are pleased GLASA has the opportunity to provide Soccer Scholarships and are looking 

forward to reviewing your student’s/player’s application forms. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Richard Metivier 

GLASA Scholarship Chairman 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

1565 W. Main St., #485, Lewisville, TX 75067 

(972) 221-4623 Fax (972) 221-4619  

office@glasasoccer.org 

www.glasasoccer.org 


